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SPECIAL MEETING 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021, 1:00 p.m. 
Board Chambers 
5880 Oak Street, 

 Anderson CA 96007 
 

These minutes were transcribe by audio tape files 
 

MINUTES 

 

DIRECTORS:  Chair Trenerry, Vice Chair Fust, Director Twight  
 
STAFF: IGM Palmaymesa and Administrative Assistant Kristen Thomas 
 
AUDIENCE:  Jim Davis, Scott McVay, Beverly Fickes, John Fickes, Sandy Winters, 
Colleen Wogoman, Alice Plant, Terry Lincoln, Robert Green, Lynn, Russell DeMore, 
Emily Rankin, and Pam Beaver. 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Chair Trenerry called the meeting to order 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:  Vice Chair Fust led the pledge. 
 
OPEN TIME:  Jim Davis spoke of his frustration on not receiving a bill or newsletter due 
to the fact he had a credit on his account.  He requested that all customers receive a 
billing statement.  He requested a full audit so we know where the District stands 
financially.  Vice Chair Fust stated that we do need to fix the problem with customers 
not receiving bills if they have a credit on their account.  IGM Palmaymesa stated that 
the District is working on it.  Vice Chair Fust indicated concern with the activity reports 
and the need for it to be updated.  Several customers voiced their displeasure in 
regards to the financial standing of the District and asked for an audit.  Newest Board 
member Dave Zabaldano has started looking at the books in order to make some 
preliminary findings.  Several other customers spoke about the drought rate and 
problems with the Board.  Scott McVay brought up the supplemental water program.  
He indicated that the Board had yet to review and discuss.  Director Twight stated it was 
mentioned at the last Board meeting but because of our current condition and limited 
water purchasing it can’t be implemented as envisioned.  It was requested to be put on 
the agenda again. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Drought Rate Adjustment - 30 Day Notice - Ordinance 2021-09 
(Discussion/Action) - IGM Palmaymesa indicated that the drought rate was approved 
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